Loo Paper

- Installment 01/21 -Your Fachschafts-Newsletter

Events

12.02. End of lectures14.02. Valentine's Day

Online Exams

Currently, there are quite some uncertainties regarding the upcoming exams which will all be held online. What if you don't have a printer? What if during the exam you need to go to the toilet or your internet crashes? There are no general answers to these questions but you are not alone. Although the Fachschaft is always happy to help, we think it's best if you approach your lecturers about these issues — also so that they become aware of the problems in the first place. Everything will be fine!

We wish you all success in learning and best of luck in the exams!



Carnival

Bear Nulli wishes you a happy carnival season and asks you to abide by the current regulations. So please only throw massive parties using your favorite online communication service.



Wanted!

You have written a good thesis or a portfolio for your practical teaching course? Please send it to info@fsmath.uni-bonn.de so that other students can use it for reference. Scripts — self-written or provided by the lecturer — are also always welcome!

Preview

In order to mentally prepare you for the next month: In March there will be repetitorials (weeklong review sessions for some lectures before the second exams) again. Also, we are planning a new event called 'Speedfriending' for everyone and a Jackbox Night for the master students.

Riddle of the month

For Valentine's Day Sergio has baked a cake. Now Margherita shall make 4 straight cuts in order to divide the cake in as many pieces as possible. The pieces don't have to be equally large. All cuts have to be vertical (so this is a 2-dimensional problem). In how many pieces can the cake be cut?



The solution will be on the next Loo Paper.

Solution of last months riddle:

$$x = \sqrt{2}$$



For feedback, Q&A mail to klopapier@fsmath.uni-bonn.de